
  
 

INFORMATION 
 

TITLE:      School Board Training Hours     
 
DATE:      January 21, 2021      
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Terry Morawski, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
      
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:    
 
Ark. Code Ann. §6-13-629(a)(2) requires that a report be presented to the school board during 
the January meeting covering the number of training hours each board member received 
during the previous calendar year and the number of carry-forward training hours from 
previous years each board member had that are eligible to be counted for the previous year. As 
the attached report indicates, all members of the FSPS Board of Directors have met their 
training requirements for 2020. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is an information item and does not come with a recommendation.  As legally required, 
this information will be referenced in the minutes of the January Regular Board Meeting. 


